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Good Day,
I wanted to briefly voice my support for the rules that are being suggested by environmental organizations
concerning Coal Combustion Residuals.  Ground water and rivers are being polluted right now as coal ash sits next
to rivers and the run off from rains goes into the rivers.  The same kind of pollution is true in coal ash ponds where
run off seeps into ground water aquifers.  Coal ash needs to be removed from any potentially wet areas like flood
plains.  Variances and exemptions have no place when health harming materials are involved.        Thanks for taking
my comment.

Bob Jorgensen
212 Sunnybrook Dr.
East Peoria, IL 61611
309-966-2223
jestpr@aol.com
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